
Following the decision of the Croatian Government and Ministry of Science and Education in 

the context of the coronavirus COVID-19 outbreak, all face-to-face academic, teaching and 

training activities are suspended from 16 March 2020 until 30 March 2020. 

Direct instruction (classes) will be replaced with remote instruction and individual study. 

Students need to contact teachers to arrange details regarding classes and their obligations. 

Instead of direct face-to-face communication, other forms of communication are to be used 

(email, video conferences, online meetings, telephones, etc.). 

PROFESSOR OFFICE HOURS - Students are advised to use distance communication 

modes (email, telephone). 

INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS OFFICE AND STUDENT ADMINISTRATION - 

Students are advised to contact offices by email or telephone. 

IN-LIBRARY READING ROOM is closed during this period. 

All professors’ mobilities organized within the Erasmus programme or Ceepus programme 

are also suspended. 

The Polytechnic of Rijeka is closely monitoring the situation of the Coronavirus spread and is 

in direct contact with national, regional and local authorities to provide adequate preventive 

measures. 

  

More information on the situation in Croatia can be found here: 

https://vlada.gov.hr/coronavirus-protection-measures/28950#situation 
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